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 R E T U R N  T O  S O U T H  S U D A N  A F T E R  R & R  I N  U S	



WE ENJOYED THE LAST TWO 
MONTHS OF R&R IN THE USA 
BEING WITH FAMILY AND FRIENDS, 

MEETING WITH OUR COLLEAGUES, 
PARTNERS, GBGM AND UMCOR IN 
NEW YORK.  IT WAS A TIME OF 
PHYSICAL AND SPIRITUAL 

RENEWAL.  NOW WE ARE 
REFRESHED AND ARE RETURNING 
TO SOUTH SUDAN TO CONTINUE 

THE WORK WHICH GOD HAS 
CALLED ALL OF US.  THESE ARE 
PICTURES  REPRESENTING 
MEMORIES OF PEOPLE AND EVENTS 

WHICH WE LOOK FORWARD TO 
RETURNING TO.  MAY YOU BE 
BLESSED WITH THE PEACE AND 

GRACE OF GOD.

RETURN TO SOUTH SUDAN

RUSTY RESTING FROM A BUSY 
NIGHT OF GUARDING THE 
COMPOUND

WASHING HANDS SUNDAY SCHOOL TOY TRUCKS MADE FROM MUD

THE DEARINGS



IMAGES OF YEI

WE ARE SO BLESSED TO BE ABLE TO WORK WITH THE 
CHILDREN AND THE PEOPLE OF SOUTH SUDAN.  BEING 
WELCOMED BY A CHILD, MAMAS AT THE BOREHOLE 
AND BY THE MIGHTY GUARD DOGS.  

SHOPPING AT THE VEGETABLE MARKET WITH ALL THE 
LAUGHTER OF THE PEOPLE AND SMELLS OF COOKING 
BREAD AND DRIED FISH.   

AMIDST THE MANY CHALLENGES THE PEOPLE LAUGH, 
CRY, AND CONTINUE WITH A LIFE OF FAITH 
FOLLOWING JESUS.  


